
Friday 21 December 2012   

UPDATE ON GOLDEN GOAL, RYDE BOWLING CLUB  
 
 

At its last meeting of the year Council has resolved to work with the receivers of 
Ryde/Camperdown Bowling Club to keep the operation of the soccer facility running for the 
community.  
 
Through these expedited negotiations Council is endeavouring to ensure the proposed 
academy and competition can continue in January 2013. Council has sought and received 
the permission of the Crown for a temporary six month license for the facility, with terms to 
be agreed between Council and the receivers. If both parties reach agreement quickly on 
the terms of the temporary license it could be completed in the first week in January. 
 
During the six month temporary license period Council will do the administrative work 
required by the Crown to undertake a formal tender for the long term use of the site by a 
commercial operator. 
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